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GOVERNMENT OF COSTA RICA 

CANDIDACY FOR CICAD VICE CHAIR  

2020-2021



 

Ref CROEA-AA-1226-20  

 

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to 

the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) of the 

Organization of American States and has the honor to refer to CICAD’s sixty-eighth regular session.  

The Permanent Mission hereby presents Costa Rica’s candidacy for the position of CICAD Vice Chair for 

the 2020-2021 period and CICAD Chair for the 2021-2022 period, for consideration during CICAD 68 to be 

held from December 9 to 11, 2020.  Costa Rica's interest highlights the importance of CICAD in the 

development of actions and cooperation to address the drug problem in the region. 

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the Organization of American States avails itself of this 

opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission 

of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

Washington D.C, October 22, 2020 

 
 
To the Honorable  
Executive Secretariat 
Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Organization of American States 
 


